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   I oppose this bill on the grounds that any fur bearers particularly predatory and 

nuisance animals will just be thrown away and wasted instead of being put to good 

use. Fur bearing animals are a renewable resource much like timber and should 

continue to be harvested and sold. If muskrats are not harvested they will over breed 

and end up starving causing massive die offs. I think this more inhumane than 

harvesting them. 


